
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  MARY RUTH BRIGGS LIBRARY  

MONTHLY REPORT – MARCH 31 2023 
 

 
7606 BOOKS IN THE LIBRARY CATALOG ON MARCH 31, 2023 with 10 added 
during the month of MARCH. 
 
284 MEMBERS ON MARCH 31, 2023 with 02 new members added during the 
month of MARCH.   (As a part of the library automation project, library memberships have 
been reduced to one membership per family.  New membership cards are printed and are 
being distributed. 
 
110 VOLUNTEER HOURS YEAR TO DATE MARCH 31, 2023 with 30 volunteer 
hours during the month of MARCH. 
 
 

Sincere THANKS to so many Volunteers for making the automation 
project successful for our City. 
 
Volunteer Day was Wednesday, MARCH 15, 2023 ,  
from 1 to 3 PM.    
 
The library is in the process of being remodeled but the  
check-in/check-out is still available. 
 
Contact Pam Robinson at pmrofmpr@yahoo.com  
to volunteer when you can. 
 
MASKS are requested, but not required at the Library.  
 

Website: www.morganspointresorttx.com  
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